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Year 6 Science (CS) 

 
Y6 have been studying electrical circuits and how 

to draw diagrams with its symbols. They have 

done an experiment where  they were 

representing electrical circuits using different 

sweets as a model: strawberry laces as wires, cola 

sticks as switches and mint sweets as bulbs, 

motors or buzzers.                          Ms Dolz        
 

 

Year 10 Science (CS) 

 
In Science, Year 10 have been studying the Earth’s 

atmosphere. The 

learning objective was to know the tests for 

different gases. They experimented in the making  

of oxygen, hydrogen and carbon dioxide as well 

as testing for the presence of each.  Mrs Lyon   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The sunshine is meant to be with us this 

weekend; we hope that lots of you will get 

to relax and enjoy it. Another action-

packed week at school to share with you: 

 

  Year 10 Science contd…. (CS)                                         

 
                      

 

         Year 11 Science (CS) 
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Year 11 have continued to learn about electricity. 

They have wired a plug and can describe the use 

of each of the components. Year 11 have also 

measured current and voltage in circuits in order 

to calculate power and resistance.  

                                             Ms Unau 

 

 

After School Clubs  (LR) 
  

 
 

Bouldering club started with a swing and a top 

turnout! 

 

Mr Ufton 

 

 

 
 

Cooking club made delicious chocolate crunchie 

goodies. The looks of pure indulgence! 

                                                                            

Mrs Kelly                              

                                                                                                             

 
 

 

Sports/Fitness Club 

 

 
Sports club started with a bang, as we brushed 

away the summer cobwebs with some tough 

circuit training, followed by a fast and furious 

game of Dodge Ball!                    Ms O’Bierne 
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Junior Department Star Badges: 

 

 

Year 2 Bell: 

Star of the Week –    Aston T.B. 

Year 3 Knightley: 

Star of the Week – Felix W. 

Year 4 Bailey: 

Star of the Week –  Saxon S.  

Year 4 Branson: 

Star of the Week – Ronny E. 

Year 4 Carroll:  

Star of the Week –  Christian G.   

Year 5 Ali: 

Star of the Week –   Caterina E. 
Year 5 Andersen: 

Star of the Week – Chloe H. 

Year 5 Bloom: 

Star of the Week – Hal F. 

Year 5 Redgrave: 

Star of the Week – Marcus A. 

 

Junior Department Top PHP Scorers 

This week’s top credit scorers are: 

1. Liam K. 2B 

2. Aston T. B. 2B  

3. Lailou A-C. 5A 

4. Marcus A. 5R 

5. Jude B. 3K 

Senior Department Top Credit Scorers 

This week’s top credit scorers are: 

1. Becca P. 

2. Ben F. 

3. Wila D. R. 

4. Sophie S. 

5. Mary T. 

6. Jones D. 

7. Eddie W. 

8. Charlotte G. 

9. Theo C. 

10. William C. 

 

 
 
Half Term Dates 

Monday 16th Oct to Friday 27th Oct 

School re-opens on Monday 29th Oct. 

 

Calling All Parents: 
 

We are seeking motivated and ‘idea-filled’ parents 

who would be interested in becoming a member 

of the Fairley House PTA….. With half term 

fast approaching we would like to try and arrange 

a coffee morning for prospective PTA people to 

meet and discuss ideas – particularly with regard 

to the school’s Christmas Fair.  

 

In the first instance if you are interested, please 

contact either Amanda or Christine: 

ap@fairleyhouse.org.uk or 

christine.milton@fairleyhouse.org.uk       

 

                               

 
 

Procedure for Absence/Lates/Going home 

arrangements 

If your child is ill, please remember to let the 

school know by the latest 8:20am. Form Group 

Registers will be taken by 8:40am and so absences 

will need to be known by this time. 

 

Lambeth Road: 020 7630 3789 
Causton Street: 020 7976 5456 

 

You can email absences, if you prefer: 

Pat (LR) junior@fairleyhouse.org.uk 

Amanda (CS) ap@fairleyhouse.org.uk 

 

Children arriving late at both schools must 

report to the Main Entrance not the pupils’ 

entrance, where the School 

Secretary/Receptionist will receive them. 
 

 

Future Schools Talk – LR/CS Parents 

Monday 25th Sep’ 6pm  

Venue: CS Main Hall 
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